FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information act please could I request a full list of all the sub-contractors/suppliers that are/were involved on construction of the Leicester College (Engineering and Technology Centre Works).

These details can be found in the health & safety documents (which is a requirement by law), if you cannot locate the details in house can you please request them direct from the Principle Contractors as they are covered under F.O.I as the principle contractor working on behalf of a government body and it is therefore deemed that any information they hold in relation to this project is held on your behalf.

As we’ve already stated, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.   
We have checked with our Estates and Building Service and this building is not within our property portfolio.  We do not hold, or have access to, the College’s Health and Safety documents, and, hold no information re their contractors.

We hold planning applications only, the planning portal can be searched via the following link
https://planning.leicester.gov.uk/Search/Results
Click on the Map section and position over the campus in question, this will link to all planning applications for that site. 
You will need to contact Leicester College directly in order to obtain their list of sub-contractors and suppliers for each site.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
